

Pentecostal

Renewal

Charismatic

February 16, 2018

Dear Coalition of Spirit-filled Churches Female Military Chaplains,

We trust that you are well and enjoying your ministries to our nation's finest.

An important part of a chaplain's professional life is continuing education as well as networking and fellowship with other chaplains. It provides for a healthy exchange of ideas and opportunities to develop professional relationships.

With this in mind, we are strongly encouraging you to consider attending the national

Women's Military Chaplain Conference: Connect, Cultivate, Contextualize

May 29-31, 2018

Bon Secours Retreat & Conference Center, Marriottsville, MD.

For more information and to register, please visit https://goo.gl/aNbWpL.

This conference will meet our expectations for your continuing education as a professional chaplain. Any questions about this endorsing office's request may be addressed to the undersigned.

May you be blessed, enriched, and refreshed!

David B. Plummer **Endorsing Executive**

Post Office Box 6606 Newport News, Virginia 23606

(877) CSC-CHAP 🔷 Fax: (425) 977-1360 🔷 Web: www.Spirit-filled.org 🔷 E-mail: Chaplaincy@Spirit-filled.org